
 

 

 
 

Alfriston School 
Fair, friendly, fulfilling and fun!  

Newsletter – Friday 11th May 2018 

 

What’s on next week …… 

This Week’s Attendance 

 

 

Well done once again Emerald Class you are the on-
ly class this week with ’Green’ with 98% to 100%            

attendance!   

Pearl Class   

Ruby Class 

Sapphire Class   

Emerald Class   

Monday 14th - Friday 18th May  Key Stage 2 SATs week  

Friday 18th May    FoAS Race Night 

Helpers Needed! 

To get the pool ready for the children to start swimming the Friends have organised a 

‘Miracle Makeover’ session to makeover the pool changing rooms. This is           

happening this  Sunday 13th May, 10am to 12noon. 

 The roof has replaced so we need some help waterproofing the outside and to tidy 

and clean the inside.  The roof had been leaking quite  badly so there is lots to do!  

Thursday Lunch Menu Change 

To celebrate the upcoming Royal wedding, Chartwells 
have planned a special lunch menu next Thursday.  

The usual meal that would have been served on Thurs-
day will be served on Friday instead.  If your child has 
lunch on a Friday only, we will not change them to the 

Thursday menu unless you ask us to do so. 
 

Royal Wedding Menu - Thursday 17th May 

Fish & Chips 
Vegetarian Hotdog & Chips 

Served with American Slaw and Sweetcorn 
Jacket potatoes are also available 

 
Queen of Hearts Tart, Fruit or Yoghurt 

 
If your child would like this special menu please let the 
school office know.  Unless your child is eligible for free 
school meals, please also make the payment of £2.10. 

 

Green = 98% to 100% 

Amber = 96% to 98% 

Red = Below 96% 

Reminders 

Whole School - there are still some slips 

outstanding for the whole school trip to 

Herstmonceux Science Centre.  We        

urgently need these returned. 

Royal Visit 

We were honoured for one of our classes 

to be invited by Mark & Sarah Driver, the 

owners of Rathfinny Wine Estates, to greet 

HRH Princess Anne on Wednesday.  The 

children in Emerald Class were very       

excited, waving Union flags when Her  

Royal Highness flew in by helicopter 

to officially open the new bottling and cellar 

buildings at Rathfinny! 

 



 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

E Safety tip from the NSPCC: check your         
connections are safe  

It’s important that your internet router is secure. Most 

internet service providers have security features, so 

you may want to consider switching these to safe 

mode. If the device has Bluetooth, set it to 

‘undiscoverable’, otherwise you may unintentionally 

share data or allow hackers to take control of the    

device.  

You’ll find lots more information on the NSPCC    

website – or give the NSPCC a call on 0808 800 

5002 to chat to one of their expert advisors.  

Uniform 

We are looking for 

donations of second 

hand uniform for our 

sale being held at 

the new parents’ 

meeting in June.     

If you have any          

uniform you are 

able to donate that 

is in good condition 

please hand it in at 

the school office. 

Congratulations! 

Huge congratulations to 10 year old   

Lola in year 5 who was selected to       

trial for the under 10s Chelsea            

football team, however because she 

was too good for this age group, she 

has been selected to play for Chelsea              

under 12s girls instead!  An              

amazing achievement! 

 

 

Home Learning Meeting 

Thank you to those parents that came to the Home 

Learning meeting on Tuesday.  The meeting was very 

successful and we were able to agree the school poli-

cy on Home Learning.  Notes of the meeting will be 

send out next week and the revised policy sent to                   

parents shortly. 

 

Don’t forget your tickets! 

Don’t forget to get your tickets for the 

Curry & Race night, the Friends need 

to know numbers for catering            

purposes. 

Come along and support the FoAS 

raise money for the school and have a 

fun evening! 

Tickets are £10 and include a             

delicious home-made curry, rice and 

side dishes.   

Doors open at 7pm with food served at 

7.30pm and racing starting at 8pm. 

There will not be a bar so bring you 

own bottle - or bottles! 

Tickets are available 

from the school office. 

 

Thurs 24th May   Trip to Herstmonceux Observatory 

Fri 25th May    Last day of term  

Mon 4th June   Children return to school  

Mon 18th June   INSET day - school closed 

Thurs 21st & Fri 22nd June Year 2 overnight stay 

Tues 26th June    School Games Day & FoAS Summer Fair 

Thurs 28th June    Reserve School Games Day & FoAS Summer Fair 

Wed 4th July   Emerald Class end of year play - 7pm 

Thurs 5th July   Emerald Class end of year play - 1.30pm 

Wed 11th July   Volunteers’ Thank You Tea 

Race Sponsors 

The Friends are looking for 

businesses or individuals to 

sponsor a race at the              

upcoming Curry & Race night.  

The cost is £15 per race and 

your name/company name will 

be printed in the programme.  

All money raised goes to the 

school! 


